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May and June Events are Cancelled
          In the interest of the health and safety of our members, we have
cancelled the May and June Events.  Even though the Recreation
Department is permitting clubs and organizations to meet in the
recreation centers, in June, it is not yet clear whether the current
restrictions of wearing masks and staying six feet apart will still apply,
at the end of June.  We believe that the reopening experience, in
June, will provide more clarity regarding any necessary restrictions.
 
          We continue to monitor the COVID-19 Virus situation within The
Villages and we will keep you informed as to when it will be safe to
hold an event.
 
          In the meantime, we wish you good health and urge you to stay
safe.
 
Mike Pelech, President
Lakeside Grovers Social Club
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